
Fiona Carson - Principal 

Save the Date 
 

 

November 
30 Student Free Day 
 

December 
17 Last day of School 

for students 
18 Student Free Day 

5th November 2020 

Hi Everyone,  
 

I hope everyone enjoyed the extra day off on Tuesday this week. It was a beautiful 
day to get out and about with restrictions starting to ease. 
 

With 6 weeks remaining in the school year, things are starting to get busy.      
Teaching staff are beginning to assess student growth in literacy and numeracy, 
for the year in preparation for report writing.  A lot of time goes into report writing 
and assessment and this year will be no different even though students haven’t 
been onsite for the duration. It may be that student learning growth has been     
impacted by Covid and work is underway in schools, in relation to planning for 
2021 and how best to support all our students. If you have any queries around 
your child’s learning please don’t hesitate to contact your classroom teacher.  

School Council will meet on Monday night with agenda items to include the timeline and preliminary         
discussions in readiness for our School Review in term 1 next year. The School Review process is held  
every four years and provides an opportunity to celebrate the work of the school and plan for the direction 
moving forward. School Council has continued to operate behinds the scenes this year as Covid restrictions 
have not allowed for as much to happen as we had hoped. However, they have been able to approve the 
funding of new air conditioning units in half of the main building and some plastering work in the multi-
purpose room. The chocolate drive proved very successful, with close to $4000 being raised. We thank all 
our Appin Park families for their support. 

This Week at Appin Park! 


